
defense systems and 

heightens their vigilance. 

Next WoW Karate term 

starts on 18th January 

2020 in KLS.  All children 

are welcome. Please   

contact 07703723236 to      

register.    

WoW Karate Champion-

ship, organised by WoW 

Mums and delivered by 

Karate Master Andrew 

Beech, black belt, second 

Dan, graded 40 children 

from our community and 

set up the judging of karate 

sparing fights in John 

Bosco school this month.      

Children in transition 

from primary to secon-

dary school benefit the 

most from these karate 

lessons and champion-

ships, as they learn crucial 

WoW Mum Sandra 

Munoz and residents of 

Clyde House had another 

visit by Jeremy Corbyn to 

see the improvements  

after a devastating injus-

tice in social housing  

committed by unscrupu-

lous landlord. Residents in  

social housing should not 

get second class treat-

ment by landlords and be 

segregated from others. 

WoW Karate Championship 

N E X T  

M O N T H :  

Clay workshop  

Christmas Party  

Inter—gen. 

lunch 
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WoW Mum Sandra with Jeremy  

WOW MUMS 

Women of Wandsworth 
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WoW Parent    

Forum  on every 

Saturday term 

time from                           

12 -1pm in KLS 

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club networking 

every first          

Wednesday  from  

10am—3pm in    

Stamford Bridge 

with Chelsea    

Foundation 

 

WoW                    

Inter-Generational 

Coffee Morning  

Twice a month in 

local Lodges  

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am—12 
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   WoW at Fireworks Display 

WoW Army Cadets 

 WoW on Channel 4 News 
WoW Mums community organisation, without  

state funding, has been chosen by Channel 4 news 

for an interview about benefits of Sure Start  for 

our children and families. Despite Sure Start ser-

vices being changed to Children’s Centres, the 

benefits were not the same. That is why WoW 

Mums continued the Sure Start 

type service and included fami-

lies with children over 5 years of 

age for the complete family 

bonding life. We have 2000 

members on Facebook and have 

helped directly at least 100 fami-

lies over 12 years of solving par-

ents’ problems in our commu-

nity and countless other families, 

through our successful cam-

paigning for our children’s rights. 

WoW Kids Eduardo Munoz 

Alvarez and Adam Hamidani 

(in the photo) have joined 

the Army Cadets and took 

part in Remembrance Day 

parade in Battersea.  

Army Cadets make lifelong 

friends amongst the young-

sters and take part in adven-

turous activities like rock 

climbing, mountain biking,   

while making a difference in 

our community. 

Several WoW Mums 

families attended the  

spectacular fireworks 

display in Battersea Park 

and helped collect the 

funds for the Mayor’s 

charities.  Despite the 

cold and damp day, chil-

dren enjoyed shaking the 

buckets, warming up by 

the huge bon fire and 

watching the fireworks.  

W O W  M U M S  

Gema Gil with 

the Channel 4 

reporter 



WoW Mums and 

WoW Kids have     

fitness sessions with 

residents at Haven 

Lodge to break the 

barriers between    

generations and to  

improve health and 

agility of all three age 

groups. Our darts 

competition in Doris 

Emmerton has been 

published in Homelife 

magazine as an        

inspiration to others. 

Children like playing 

board games and    

puzzles with the     

elderly for mental    

agility. We would like 

to thank our funders 

CCG and Enable.  

 Photo: Amelia,       

Eduardo and Donrea 

 

WoW Mums have been  

mentoring youth from NCS 

(National Citizen Service) for 

the last ten years. WoW 

Mum Andrea Moore taught 

them how to bake a cake 

from scratch and serve lunch 

for Haven Lodge residents. 

Intergenerational Sports 

WoW Mentoring NCS 

WOW 


